
Orders are open for The Card Project! 

See your child’s artwork made into beautiful, quality products. 
 

To order, go to  

www.TheCardProject.ca 

Our school access code is PJ71 

The order deadline is Sunday, April 13.   

 

 

This is a wonderful fundraising initiative for our school. We receive 20% of the sales.  

Orders will be delivered in the week of May 5-8. 

 
Please visit  www.TheCardProject.ca  for more information or contact 

Marcelle at Marcelle@TheCardProject.ca 

http://www.thecardproject.ca/

